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Effective March 31, 2019, Eaton is announcing end-of-life (EOL) status for the FERRUPS accessory kit 
RCK-0007.  
 
Eaton has decided to EOL the RCK-0007 accessory kit for the FERRUPS products where the kit is required 
for subassembly.  Beginning April 1, 2019, the RCK-0007 will no longer be available for purchase as an 
accessory kit for the FERRUPS product line. FERRUPS models that ship standard with the RCK-0007 will 
continue to do so. Due to the limited supply of RCK-0007, last time bulk buys will not be offered on this 
accessory. It will still be possible to communicate and receive diagnostics from FERRUPS products without 
the accessory kit by utilizing a PC with a serial connection.  For details on this process please contact Eaton’s 
single-phase support team at 800-356-5737, option 2, option 2. 
 
We appreciate your support and understanding.  Please reach out to us with any questions or concerns. 
 
For more information, contact: 
 
Primary contact:                                                           Secondary contact: 
Pre-sales support            Jay Queen, product  manager 
800.356.5794            919.802.6182 
Email: InsideSalesEngineerUPS@Eaton.com                    Email: JayMQueen@Eaton.com                                                                           
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